
Democratic Republic of Congo Clothing and Shoe Drive                    
 

 
 

Wh o : He lp  t h e  c h ild r e n  o f t h e  De m o c r a t ic  Re p u b lic  o f Co n g o  (D.R.C.) 
 

Wh a t : We  will a c c e p t  flip  flo p s  a n d  s a n d a ls , a lo n g  with  a n y s u m m e r / s p r in g  
s n e a ke r s  (n e w a n d  g e n t ly u s e d .)  

 
Wh e n : March 6, 2019  to  April 30, 2019 (Lenten Drive)  

 
Wh e r e : Ple a s e  s u b m it  yo u r  c lo th in g  d o n a t io n s  in  t h e  b o x m a r ke d  “Clo th in g  

Do n a t io n  fo r  t h e  D.R.C.” wh ic h  will b e  p la c e d  in  yo u r  c la s s ro o m . 
 

Im p o r t a n t : Ple a s e  do not  d o n a t e  a n y u n d e r g a r m e n t s , o r  fa ll/ win t e r  s h o e s . 
Do n a t io n s  c a n  b e  a n y s ize  (t h is  in c lu d e s  in fa n t  t h r o u g h  a d u lt  s ize s ). 

 
A Prize  Will Be Given to the Grade That Donates the Most Clothing and Shoes.          

 

         

 
  



 
SERVICE PRO J ECT; D.R.C.  

   

Anna Bohli, Sarah Terpenning, and Marisha Smith, all 8th grade students and with the 

support of the Student Council have started a fundraiser to help the people of the Democratic 

Republic of Congo (DRC). The Service Project began March 6, 2019 and will end on May 1, 

2019.   During the six weeks of Lent, flip flops, sandals, and summer/spring sneakers will be 

collected and placed in boxes located in classrooms at Holy Spirit School. Spring and Summer, 

lightweight clothes will also be collected. All donations can be gently used items. Any gently 

used uniforms from the previous years will be collected, too.   

Finally, any monetary donations will be greatly appreciated to help with shipment costs 

to the D.R.C. Again, all the donations can be placed in a bin marked “DRC” that has been 

distributed to each classroom. 

Undergarments and winter/fall clothing will NOT be accepted. A prize will be given 

to the grade that donates the most goods.  

Thank you for all your support and generosity during this service project at Holy Spirit 

School.   

 

 
 


